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Carolina Power & Light Company

hl JUL 9 A8: 53Brunswick Steam Electric Plant
P. O. Box 10429

Southport, NC 28461-0429

FILE: B09-13510E
SERIAL: BSEP/84-1557

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, hV
Atlanta, GA 30323

BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT, UNITS 1 & 2
LICENSE NOS. DPR-71 AND DPR-62
DOCKET NOS. 50-325 AND 50-324

SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE TO IE REPORT 324-325/83-26

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In our supplemental letter of January 13, 1984 (Serial No. BSEP/84-0053),
Carolina Power & Light Company committed to revise Fire Protection System
drawings and procedures, as required, by June 30, 1984. Ilowever, these items
are not yet complete due to the unexpected scope of the project, along with
the current volume of outage-related work. These items will be completed
during the implementation of the new Fire Protection program. Full
implementation will be completed by March 15, 1985.

Very truly yours,

C. R. Dietz, General Manager
i Brunswick Steam Electric Plant

DMS/c1h/LETCll4

cc: Mr. R. C. DeYoung j
NRC Document Control Desk 1
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